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Hobart Township Monthly Meeting
September 10, 2018

Present:  DuWayne Sonnenberg, Wes Kellogg, Terry Hockett, Kathy Glawe and Debi Moltzan. 
Chairman Hockett called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.

The agenda was considered.  Kellogg made a motion to approve the agenda as presented.  D Sonnenberg second.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 

Kellogg made a motion to approve the minutes from the August meeting.  D Sonnenberg second.  All in favor.  Motion carried.  

Kellogg made a motion to approve the treasurer’s report.  D Sonnenberg second.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 
D Sonnenberg made a motion to approve the disbursements as presented.  Kellogg second.  All in favor.  Motion carried.  

Supervisors updates included a complaint received by email regarding an approach placement on South Rose Lake Rd.  The Supervisors remember this garage in question as being there for some time, before we had an approach placement policy in effect.  D Sonnenberg and Kellogg would review the area and make a report at the next meeting. 

The Perham EMS Meeting will be held 102/18 at 6:00 pm at the Perham Fire Hall.  

Due to supervisor’s schedules, the October Meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 10, 2018 at 7:00 p.m.

Since there was no further business to come before the Board, Hockett adjourned the meeting. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Debi Moltzan, Clerk

